
To Dr. Jacobs from Dr. Flick. 

Philadelphia, 
April 1, 1904. 

My dea.r Dr,. J acobs: 

I thank you very much for sending me the memorandum of 
the meeting the othcr duy and the names of the men who a.ttended that meeting. 
I look forward to an early meeting of the Com.mittoe and a speedy development 
of our plans. 

Yours truly, 

Lawrence F. Flick. 


